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The BRGH Mission Prayer Bulletin

From you Sounded out the word of the Lord … 

in every place your faith toward God is Spread abroad …
1 Thes. i : 8
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Mission to Madras-Myanmar Mission Night, August, 1999

Realising that many of you who receive The ECHOS do not attend Mission Night, and those who do will only receive it on the Night itself, we shall give to the former a report of it below. To the latter this will serve as a programme for the Night. 

This month’s Mission night is a combined affair of all assemblies in Penang, viz. Burmah Road Gospel Hall, Island Glades Gospel Centre, Sungei Nibong Gospel Hall, Sungei Ara Gospel Hall, Butterworth Gospel Hall and Bukit Mertajam Gospel Centre.  Hopefully their members are here tonight. To those who are, we thank you for your encouragement.

Special invited participants for tonight are Mr. & Mrs. Mrs. Lim Seok Hoay (nee Siew Peng) of Cheras Gospel Centre, Mr. Ernest Poon, Chairman, Malaysian Missionary Services, and Mr. Chris Chen from Sungei Way Christian Church.  

The special features highlighted for tonight’s programme are as follows:

· A Report by Mrs. Lim Siew Peng of her Mission Trip to The Christian Mission Charitable Trust to Chennai (Madras) from 27th April to 1st May.

· Read about it the Prayer Bulletin on Aug. 20, and in the MMS Challenger No. 2/99.

· “Myanmar in Burma” (Road Gospel Hall).

· Facts and Figures of Myanmar (Burma)

· Participants will wear Burmese attire for the Night.

· Background Burmese Christian music will be played.

· An Interview with Members of the Mission Tour to Myanmar.

· The Members are Ermest Poon, Lim Seok Hoay, Chris Chen and KC Ung.

· A Colour Slide Presentation of the Mission to Myanmar.

· A Collection taken up to purchase a used m/cycle for the Samaritan Children’s Home. 

See Mission Profile.

· A Photographic Exhibition of the Mission to Myanmar. While guests go round to have a look at the Exhibition, Burmese tea will be served.

Do Participate and Pray for what we have to Present on Mission to Myanmar Night.

Thank you for coming.

The Mission Committee.

Update:  We praise the Lord for a sister at BRGH who donated a new scanner for our use in response to our need soon as she read of it in the last issue of the ECHOS.  Thank you.

